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August 19 – 26, 2019 
Bible:
For Bible time this week we are learning about:  God Talked to a Boy Long Ago, Samuel Listened to God’s Word, God Talked to Others Long Ago, God Talks to Us Today in the Bible, and The Bible is the Best Book.  The Memory verse for this week is Psalm 25:4.  I encourage you to read this verse from your Bible with your child.  We will not have quizzes on the verses this year but will read them, recite them, and discuss them each day as part of our Bible lessons.

Name of God:  Almighty
Math:
We will work on identifying objects in a set that are the same and different, sort by color, sort by size, sort by shape, and sort by more than one attribute.
Phonics:    Our topic this week is Everyone Helping.  Students will be introduced to people and animal characters that they will see throughout the lessons.  We will work on left-to-right skills, identifying the first letter in a word, and students will receive their first book.  I will send it home after I have met with them in learning station time and feel that they are comfortable with retelling the story.  Science and Social Studies (Heritage Studies) are incorporated in our phonics lessons so we will even be mixing colors together this week!
Science:
I love science and this week the students will get to explore different types of animals using different science tools (binoculars, magnifying glass, etc.).  
Writing:    Writing is incorporated in with the Phonics and Math lessons as the 
students will learn proper formation of letters and numbers.  Our  curriculum uses the pre-cursive handwriting strokes.  
(continued)

Notes:           
PLEASE allow your child to bring something RED in on Friday for a  

show-n-tell time as part of our Phonics lesson.  It should fit inside your  

child’s backpack.

If you know that your child is going to attend After Care, please consider sending  

them with a separate snack besides what is in their lunchbox.  Please make sure   

your child knows where that snack is located.  Possibly an outside backpack pocket 
so that it is not eaten at lunch.    

 You can send your child to school with a thermos or water bottle with a 

 sports cap type lid that can easily be closed when they are not sipping   

 from it.  Please label it with your child’s name.  It can sit on their table  

 throughout the day for when they need hydration.  Research shows that 
 it increases learning during the school day.  I discourage regular water 
 bottles because if caps are not on, spills happen.  If it is all you have, 
 please continue sending them.  The students are learning that if they 
 make a mess, they clean it up!  Paper towels and small brooms and 
 dustpans are used regularly in our Ocean Buddies classroom. 

 Please practice tucking in shirts and buckling belts with your child.  Girls    

 are encouraged to wear shorts under their jumpers as they have begun  

 P.E. and it is just a good idea considering we have nap time 

 everyday.
 Travel Folders should come back with your child everyday.        

 You may keep all of your child’s papers and if there are any 
 forms that need to be returned just put them in the folder   

 and I will take them out.
Hope you have a great week!
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